
ANNOUNCEMENT 

TCS LONDON MARATHON 27th APRIL 2025 

B&B CLUB PLACES 

Two B&B Club places for London 2025 will be drawn during the festivities of the 

Wednesday Nighters’ Christmas Supper, at Norman Park (BR2 9EJ), on Wednesday 

18th December.  Currently we are still subject to final confirmation from TCS London 

Marathon.  Additionally, there is a baggage place, for which the recipient has been 

nominated. 

To be eligible for the Club draw, you will need to comply with all the following: 

• Unsuccessful in the TCS London Marathon public ballot for 2025 – please 

locate your ‘rejection’ email (received on or around 26 June) 

• B&B first claim member 

• England Athletics registered athlete 

• Did not win or use either a B&B Club place in 2024, or a baggage place in 

2024 

• B&B subs are up to date 

For entry to the B&B Club Places Draw, please email - in advance if possible - your 

‘proof of rejection’ for 2025 to: nbarber25@btinternet.com.  Those who have already 

done this have been acknowledged.  Once your application is confirmed, you will be 

entered into the draw automatically and there will be no need to attend in person on 

the night. 

Alternatively, please see me, Nick Barber, at the Supper, bringing with you 

documentation as required and detailed above. 

Thanks and good luck all!  If any query, you are welcome to email, or call me on 

07796 278720. 

 

Important PS note: the draw for the two B&B Club places is already heavily 

oversubscribed.  Please only enter, or leave your name ‘in the hat’, if you are fully 

committed and likely to be able to run in April 2025.  One of the reasons TCS 

London Marathon gives for having reduced the number of places allocated to clubs, 

is that these were being deferred, or not used at all.  Thank you. 
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